VPPATE FROM THE ROPA'Z

FIELD ADDRESS: P.O.BOX G4 OG CITY 7100
PHILIPPINES

SUPPORT ADDRESS: HEARTBEAT INT'L MIS
P.0.BOX 1941
ELIZABETHTON TN. 36744

EMAIL ADDRESS: lovimie@yahoo.com

JANUARY- MARCH 2025
Dear Faithful Supporters,

2024 has been a year overflowing with God's
unmeasuroble love and countless blessings. We closed the
year with a Thanksgiving service.

As we step into this present year, we continue our journey
of loving the Lord deeper, living a life that glorifies Him,
and carrying the task entrusted to us in sharing the word.

Despite the challenges ahead, we will keep persevering in
faith.

We witness the living embodiment of our faith by sharing
the Gospel and teaching the children in the community
and mission works.

Currently, we are in the process of constructing a
temporary worship place to support our mission work in
Oroquieta City. And while there ig still work to be done in
the construction in Katipunan mission, we are grateful
that it is already serving its purpose. Please help us to
pray for the completion of these projects. The Mountain
mission recently celebrated it mission anniversary. We are
also happy to inform you that we have opened a new
mission work this yeor.

Below are the pictures that captures these moments.
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Thank you for your unwavering support and for helping us fulfill this important work. Your
contributions are making a lasting impact, and we are deeply grateful for your partnership
in spreading the love of Christ. May God continue to bless you abundantly.

With heartfelt gratitude and warmest regards,

Bro. Dondon, Gina, Bethany, Biboy and Brielle



